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March 19, 2025 

NEC Networks & System Integration Corporation 

 

 

Notice Concerning Delisting of the Company Shares 

 

NEC Networks & System Integration Corporation (“NESIC”) hereby announces that at an 

extraordinary shareholders’ meeting held on March 4, 2025, a proposal regarding a share 

consolidation was approved as proposed, and as a result, the common shares of NESIC will come 

to fall under the delisting criteria provided for in the Securities Listing Regulations of the Tokyo 

Stock Exchange, Inc. (the “TSE”) and will be delisted from the Prime Market of the TSE as of 

March 21, 2025. 

 

We express our sincere gratitude to you all for your tremendous support over the decades. We 

would appreciate your continued understanding and support as we further improve our corporate 

value contributing to society as a core company of the NEC Group. 

End 

 

 


